
Deputy Secretary-General of the House of Representatives, Executives and Officers 
from the Bureau of Public Relation and Bureau of Human Resources Development 
study visited and exchanged views to the Konrad Adenauer Foundation under the 
Officers exchange Program   

14 September 2020 

 

On Monday 14th September 2020 at 09.00 – 15.00 hrs., at The Konrad Adenauer Stiftung in 
Thailand, Ms. Somusa Buranahet, Deputy Secretary-General of the Secretariat of the House of 
Representatives, executives and officers from the Bureau of Public Relations and Bureau of 
Human Resources Development paid a study visit and exchanged point of views at the 
Konrad Adenauer Foundation according to the officers exchanged program. On this occasion, 
Dr. C’ eline-Agathe Caro, the Representative of the Konrad Adenauer Stiftung to Thailand 
welcomed the study visit group. On the occasion, Deputy Secretary-General and officers also 
shared ideas, experiences, and discussed about the further cooperation between officers to 
study visit at German Bundestag for sharing the views on the issues of economic, social, 
political and environment as well as building management system and the security system 
in the Parliament Building. 
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